
 

April 10, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Japhet School, 

 

I hope you have enjoyed this week with your children that provided a reprieve from school-related 

responsibilities. While none of us is able to have a traditional vacation, I hope you spent time enjoying 

the outdoors and nurturing family connections in creative ways. Remember that Monday, as the day 

after Easter, is one last vacation day. Our teachers look forward to resuming Distance Learning on 

Tuesday, April 14. Our ​Distance Learning Code of Conduct​ will be in place; please review it with your 

child. 

 

Teachers have identified ​additional classroom resource materials​ that students need, which are still 

at school, and we ask that you please make arrangements to retrieve them: 

 

Intermediate Class: Tuesday, April 14, 5-6 PM 

Middle Class: Thursday, April 16, 5-6 PM 

Primary Class: Wednesday, April 15, 5-6 PM; also: parents, please bring completed work to be 

checked   

 

Pickup procedure: Enter parking lot through the main drive. Enter the circle drive from the parking lot 

and pull up past the front doors. Students' resource materials will be individually bagged and tagged, 

clearly labeled with their names. One person from your car will exit and pick up the student's bag 

located inside the foyer and return to your car. I will be present to give a wave and say hello! Exit 

through the drive by the traffic light. 

 

As always, please contact me anytime by email with your questions or concerns. Thank you for your 

continued commitment and dedication to Japhet School and its mission. 

 

Most sincerely, 

 

Kerri G. Vizena 

Head of School 

 

 

https://japhetschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/Distance-Learning-Code-of-Conduct.pdf

